


Dear Neighbor,

Thank you for your commitment to help others in our communities this holiday season, by agreeing to collect canned, non-per-
ishable food items and monetary donations for the Central Vermont Salvation Army Emergency Food Shelf.  Stuff-A-Truck has 
grown to become the Largest Salvation Army Food Drive in New England!   With your help, and greater need this year we hope to 
make our 17th Anniversary year of Stuff-A-Truck BIGGER than ever!

107.1 Frank-FM, Froggy 100.9 and 105.7 The Beat are proud to present our 17th Annual Stuff-A-Truck  Food & Funds Drive in 
conjunction with The Central  Vermont Salvation Army, Midstate Dodge, Chrylser, Jeep, Ram & Hyundai, Local 22 / Local 44-TV 
and Bellavance Trucking.   Stuff-A-Truck returns with the “The Get Off Your Can Tour” beginning on Monday, November 5th.  The 
tour canvases Central Vermont grocery stores with a live broadcast from a different community each day through Saturday, No-
vember 10th.  All of the food and funds collected benefit the Central Vermont Salvation Army Emergency Food Shelf.  All collec-
tions are then shipped to our Stuff-A-Truck compound, at Midstate Dodge Chrysler Jeep & Ram on the Barre-Montpelier Road, 
first thing on Thursday, morning November 14th. We at that time begin an around the clock three day broadcast in an attempt to 
stuff a 54-foot long Bellavance tractor trailer.  The event will run through 3:30pm on Saturday, November 17th. 

Inside this kit you will find signage that you may print and copy to show that you are an official donation location. It also includes 
signage that you can fill in the location of your collection bin and a letter that you can distribute to all of your co-workers, cus-
tomers, parishioners, friends and family.  There is a space on the letter for you to fill in the location where people can drop off 
non-perishable food and monetary donations.  

FYI-  In 16 YEARS: Over 247 Tons of  Food  and $176,000 has been raised! 
Last year, this event raised more than 20.5 tons of food and $10,000 in monetary donations. Even though we raised more 
food and funds than normal, this incredible feat of community support normally has supported the Salvation Army Emer-
gency Food Shelf for the entire year.  However, due to rising unemployment and tougher economic conditions, the Salvation 
Army is helping to feed more and more Vermont Families. The food raised last year supported the emergency food shelf 
through the month of September.  Tougher times mean more need, families seeking food assistance locally is up 115%.  
Leuitenant Christopher and Heather West, at the Barre Corps, say they are serving families where both parents are working and 
still are having difficulties making ends meet.  The Salvation Army is an organization that reaches 10,000 Central Vermont-
ers.  We’d like to help the Salvation Army make it through 2018 without an interruption of services but your involvement is 
crucial to that goal!

If you are collecting goods at work, through a civic organization or at church or school and the donations become too large for 
you to transport to us during the event; The Citizen Soldiers of the Vermont Army National Guard are standing at the ready to pick 
up your donations. To schedule a pickup email tjmichaels@greateaternradio.com 

The foodstuffs and money raised through our Stuff-A-Truck campaign stays right here in Central Vermont! 

In these economic times, with our Central Vermont neighbors facing a long cold winter, your help is needed now more than ever!  
If you have any suggestions or questions regarding our 17th anniversary of Stuff-A-Truck food and funds drive, please feel free to 
give me a call at 802-476-4168 or e-mail us at tjmichaels@greateasternradio.com  
Remember, “Sharing is Caring” and ”Hunger Knows No Season!”

Happy Holidays      
       
        

    
Tj Michaels & Randy Lee    
107.1 Frank-FM  | Froggy 100.9 | 105.7 The Beat



We want you to “Get Off Your Can” for Stuff-A-Truck! It’s our 17th Anniversary Year! 

Our 17th Annual Stuff-A-Truck campaign comes to Midstate Dodge, Chrylser, Jeep, Ram & Hyundai November 15th – 17th.  Some-
one from your organization has agreed to help others in our community this holiday season by agreeing to collect canned and non-per-
ishable food items and monetary funds for the Salvation Army Emergency Food Shelf. 
 
We hope that you, along with your friends, family and associates take a few minutes to either pick up a couple items from the store or 
clean your pantry of unwanted non-perishable foods. Then just drop it into the collection bin. You will find the Stuff-A-Truck collection 
bin for canned non-perishable food items and monetary donations at the location below.

LOCATION:________________________________________________________________________

FYI-  In 16 YEARS: Over 247 Tons of  Food  and $176,000 has been raised! 
Last year, this event raised more than 20.5 tons of food and $10,000 in monetary donations. Even though we raised more 
food and funds than normal, this incredible feat of community support normally has supported the Salvation Army Emer-
gency Food Shelf for the entire year.  However, due to rising unemployment and tougher economic conditions, the Salvation 
Army is helping to feed more and more Vermont Families. The food raised last year supported the emergency food shelf 
through the month of September.  Tougher times mean more need, families seeking food assistance locally is up 115%.  
Leuitenant Christopher and Heather West, at the Barre Corps, say they are serving families where both parents are working and 
still are having difficulties making ends meet.  The Salvation Army is an organization that reaches 10,000 Central Vermont-
ers.  We’d like to help the Salvation Army make it through 2018 without an interruption of services but your involvement is 
crucial to that goal!

By agreeing to collect canned goods and monetary donations for Stuff-A-Truck, you have made the decision to make a difference in 
our community.  We truly mean what we say when we tell you that this event is about “Neighbors Helping Neighbors” and” Friends 
Helping Friends.”     

In these economic times and with our Central Vermont neighbors facing a long cold winter, your help is needed now more than ever!  

The food and funds collected through our Stuff-A-Truck Campaign stays right here in Central Vermont!  

If you are collecting goods at work , through a civic organization or at church or school and the donations become too large for you 
to transport to us during the event; we are standing at the ready to pick up your donations. To schedule a pickup email tjmichaels@
greateaternradio.com 

On behalf of Leuitenant Christopher and Heather West, Midstate Dodge Chrysler Jeep & Ram, Local 22 / Local 44-TV and all of us at 
107.1 Frank Fm, Froggy 100.9 and 105.7 The Beat, thanks for making the commitment and we look forward to seeing you at Stuff-
A-Truck on Nov. 15th – 17th at  Midstate Dodge, Chrylser, Jeep, Ram & Hyundai, on the Barre-Montpelier Road so that we may 
personally thank you!

Remember, “Sharing is Caring” and “Hunger Knows No Season!”

Happy Holidays      
          

Tj Michaels & Randy Lee    
107.1 Frank-FM  | Froggy 100.9 | 105.7 The Beat
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